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pDear Mr. Alford,
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vou can read more information regarding og
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http://www. remington. com/safety_modifig PEAENT ngton_safety. htm
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i hooter, take the time
that you are practicing

The safe use and performance of_ your v
and routine maintenance, as well as adheré
Firearm Safety.” http://www. remingtg
critical that you familiarize your
owners manual and safety booklet.
collection of Remingtoen firearms,
to review this important Tliteraty
firearm safety!

If you have any questions, please fee pntact us at

1-800-243-9700 or 1-877-387-66
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